
         
The North County Republican Club of Anne Arundel County was established in 1991. Our purpose is threefold: Education, voter registration, and candidate support. 

Follow us on Face Book:  
https://www.facebook.com/northcountyrepublican 
See our website:  https://northcountygop.com/ 
 

Thursday,  January16th – 7:00pm 
Meeting Location: 

Lake Shore Volunteer Fire Company 
4498 Mountain Road;  Parking in back 

Pasadena, MD 21122 
 

We are especially excited about January’s NCRC Program, and we hope you will 

 put it on your calendar now! ***     We have two very knowledgeable Club Members as speakers, 

 presenting different facts and aspects of the election that ended on November 5th 

  

Our January Speakers: Nathan Volke and David Morsberger 

Nathan Volke: 
Nathan’s talking points: 
1)  Red wave / National trends 
2)  2020=2024 in AACO? 
3)  Path forward 
 
Some of Nathan’s History:  
Elected to the Anne Arundel County Council representing District 3  
Elected to the Republican Central committee at 23 and served two terms as chairman during 2014 
and 2016 elections 
Law attorney partner in Annapolis practicing family  

 
David Morsberger:          

Dave’s talking points:                            
1)   Review of what worked well and didn't work well during the 2024 election  based on 
interviews with candidates and volunteers 
2)   Things we are looking to do for the upcoming 2025 Annapolis and 2026             
Gubernatorial elections 
3)   What this may mean for the North County Republican Club 

Some of Dave’s history: 
Treasurer of Anne Arundel County Republican Central Committee 
Vice President of North County Republican Club 
Vice President of Crofton, Odenton, Gambrills, and Surrounding Areas (COGS) Republican 
Club 
Data Research Scientist for Maryland Voter Integrity coalition 
Researches proposed State, County, and School Board bills-Submits testimony for debated bills 

 

***It will be worth inviting friends to join you for this informative meeting! 

For your possible use, below is a fast and easy link for a guest who would like to join the Club. 
https://secure.anedot.com/north-county-republican-club/membership 



 
 

This month’s message from our President – Norm O’Brien 
 
 
Welcome to our December message.   

This is my last message as your President, and there is much to talk about.  The Maryland General Assembly Delegate 
from District 31, Rachel Munoz, has submitted her letter of resignation and her replacement will be selected by the Anne 
Arundel County Republican Central Committee.  Besides being of voting age and being a republican, the replacement must 
have lived in District 31 for six months prior to their application.  The call is out for residents of District 31 to apply.   

The application must be received by the Central Committee by December 23, 2024, so time is of the essence.  If anyone is 
interested, please contact me at ngobrie@verizon.net and I will send you the information required for a successful 
application.  I will also inform the other republican clubs that you will apply and are looking for their endorsement which 
would be very helpful. 

The newsletter is out with time to register for our Christmas dinner/auction.  It will be on December 12th at 6:30pm and be 
held at Mike's Inland Sunset Inn at 625 Greenway Road SE in Glen Burnie.  The charity we will be sponsoring this year is 
the “Marines Helping Heroes Foundation”, a 501(c) 3 organization which directly benefits our local active-duty military, 
veterans of all branches of the military, first responders, and other 'hero' communities. Representatives from the charity will 
be available to discuss their mission and answer questions.  The club is charging a $5.00 entrance fee to cover the cost of 
dinners for the marines attending that represent the charity and to be able to ensure enough seating will be available since 
seating is limited to 40.  You will be able to order from the menu for your meal. If you are not familiar with the auction, 
everyone attending brings an unmarked wrapped present.  The presents are all placed on a table and auctioned off one 
at a time.  In past years we were able to raise as much as $2,000 for our sponsored charities.  It’s always a good feeling to 
give to a good cause.  Please go to our web page at northcountygop.com to sign up.   
 
Also, it is now time to renew your club membership or to start a new membership. Click on the link below: 

https://secure.anedot.com/north-county-republican-club/membership 

Our January meeting will go into depth on the results of our November election.  Nathan Volke, our District 3 councilman, 
will go into the election statistics, what they mean, and outline what the club can do the next time to improve the results.  He 
will be teamed with our own board member, Dave Morsberger, who will talk about the good points and bad points from the 
candidate’s perspective of the November election.  He plans to use that to come up with a plan for better results in the next 
election and has been working to develop an action plan and will brief us on the progress.  If we don’t improve, we won’t 
get better results.  Nathan will also be swearing in our new Officers and Board of Directors as they begin their 2-year term 
of office. 

I’m looking forward to our February meeting.  Brian Chrisholm, our very own District 31 Delegate to the Maryland General 
Assembly (MGA) will go over the coming electricity tsunami for our county.  Due to the irresponsibility of the MGA, they 
instituted impossible requirements for 2 AA county power plants and now they are closing.  Now we will be left with a power 
deficit with the associated increased cost of our electricity.  My own contract expired in November and the best contract I 
could find was with a 33% increase in price.  He will outline what is being done and the impact of it on our community. 

It is with great regret that I must tell you of Chris Ronk’s passing.  As most of you know, Chris has been suffering for the 
last several months with recurring cancer and its complications.   She has been a friend, a co-worker, and our Recording 
Secretary.  Despite her illness, she remained very active in both the Severna Park Republican Women’s Club and ours, 
and never complained.  She was even out on election day, despite the pain she was in, encouraging voters in republican 
causes.  I can’t think of an event where she was not there with grace and her ever-present smile.  She will be truly missed. 

I wish you all a Very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. 

 

North County Republican Clubs Schedule of Speakers for upcoming Meetings: 

January 16th Meeting – Nathan Volke and David Morsberger 

February 20th Meeting – Solutions for the power situation in AA County 

Mark your calendars NOW!  

 



 

North County Republican Club Annual Christmas Charity Dinner 
December 12th, 2024,   6:30 pm 

Mikes Inland Sunset Restaurant 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Link to RSVP: 
https://secure.anedot.com/north-county-republican-club/annual-ncrc-christmas-charity-dinner-c102a721423386419672f 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 

Now is the time to renew your NCRC 
Membership or Join our club! 

 
 
Please renew your 2024 NCRC membership or join our club by 1 January 2024.  
Individual memberships are $20 and family memberships are $35.  
You can provide your payment by bringing the dues to a monthly club meeting or you can click on the 
link below.  We request that you complete and submit the electronic application so that we have your 
current information. It should only take 4 minutes to complete. 
 
We need to grow the Republican movement in AACO. Invite a friend or neighbor to a meeting. Invite 
a friend or a neighbor to join our club. This is great opportunity to: 

 Meet people in your community. 
 Become informed about the issues and legislation facing our county. 
 Meet and speak with elected officials and people running for office. 
 Get involved and become active in AACO. 

 

Link to join and make a payment for NCRC membership: 
 
Place the arrow over the link and hit control & click  or  copy and paste, 
 
 

https://secure.anedot.com/north-county-republican-club/membership 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 

 

North Carolina needs help!!! 
 

What better way to celebrate Christmas than to help these 
people in desperate need!!! 

 
 

The people of North Carolina are suffering.  They are living in tents without electricity or water.  The 
weather is cold.  They have even had snow this year!  Below is a message from club member Robin. 
 

Not so nice things are happening in NC.  I saw where one part got a lot of snow and it is very cold there. 
This Pastor from Wesleyan Church had a request and along with it a request for heaters . I have the list, 
along with the video. We both sent heaters with the hose for propane. All the items are listed on a guest 
registry from Amazon and all you have to do is order and send.   
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=RxjTCfkVTHM   
If you do not wish to watch the video, go to Amazon, gift registry, Wesleyan Church. There will be a 
whole list of things.  I am sure anything would be appreciated.  They have to be careful when asking for 
things because CPS is removing children that live in tents. Go figure. At the same time, not allowing 
families to move into the tiny houses that the Amish has built for them. Does not follow code. Whatever!! 
Please help if you can. Sorry about the long post. Happy Sunday and please when you go to church, say 
an extra prayer for these people, families and the wild animals that are struggling and dying due to 
contaminated streams.  
 
 
 

Samaritans Purse has and is an amazing organization that has had a presence in North 
Carolina from the beginning.  A donation to them would be of help also. 
 
https://www.samaritanspurse.org/article/pray-for-those-in-helenes-
path/?utm_source=Ggl&utm_medium=cpc&utm_campaign=m_YGND-
B24V&utm_content=HurricaneHeleneSitelink&gad_source=1&gclid=Cj0KCQiAgdC6BhCgARIs
APWNWH045s7Ec21st7-1Yje6NdomgbSIyuhG4orefjXWAj6wXW5wYCOi14gaAsI4EALw_wcB 
 
 

 
Help the people of North Carolina with a Christmas Donation!!! 

 
 
 
 



 
Upcoming Republican Events in Maryland: 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

RWAAC Holiday Party 
 

Join us for some good fellowship and holiday cheers 

and bring a friend -- spouses welcome, too! 

DECEMBER 11, 2024 

5-8pm 

with special guest -- former radio show personality 

Yuripzy Morgan 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

RSVP HERE 
 
 



 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 



 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


